SACRED HEART CHURCH 
Bushwood, Maryland – Founded 1755
Father Stephen Wyble
Deacon Joseph Lloyd

Rectory Phone: 301-769-3100               

Parish Website: www.sacredheartbushwood.org
Parish Email: sacredheart.bushwood.md@adw.org
Father Wyble’s Email: fatherwyble@gmail.com
Masses: Saturday 6:00 p.m., Sunday 6:30 & 8:00 a.m. and Thurs. & Fri. 8:00 a.m.    
Eucharistic Adoration: Friday 8:30 – 9:30 a.m.
Confessions: Saturday 2:45 – 3:15 p.m. & 5:30 – 5:50 p.m.
Sunday 7:30 – 7:50 a.m. and Friday 8:30 – 9:00 a.m.
Baptisms:  By appointment

Weddings:  Contact Father six months in advance
Rectory Office Hours: Mon. – Fri. 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
Seventh District Catholic Aid Society: 240-256-4101 
MASS INTENTIONS

Mon.
 Sept.
   6
NO MASS
Tues.
 Sept.
   7
8:00 a.m.
Mass at Holy Angels


Wed.
 Sept.
   8      7:00 p.m.
Mass at Holy Angels
Thurs.
 Sept.
   9      8:00 a.m.
Edward Bailey
Fri.
 Sept.
 10
8:00 a.m.
Elizabeth Mattingly
Sat.
 Sept.
 11 
4:30 p.m.     
Mass at Holy Angels




6:00 p.m.
Susan Muth
Sun.
 Sept.
 12
6:30 a.m.
Parishioners of S.H. & H.A.
 

        
8:00 a.m.
Dorothy Williams
         10:30 a.m.
Mass at Holy Angels
ALTAR FLOWERS:  The flowers on the Main Altar were given in memory of Dylan Brown, donated by Kitty Swann. The flowers on the Blessed Mother Altar were given in memory of Catherine Jenny Bowles, donated by Joseph & Mary Jane Bowles. The flowers on the St. Joseph Altar were given in memory of Frankie Bowles, donated by Joseph & Mary Jane Bowles. The flowers on the Sacred Heart Altar were given in memory of David Simms, donated by Joseph & Mary Jane Bowles.
SECOND COLLECTION:  The second collection next weekend is our monthly School Support collection.
HELP NEEDED:  We are looking for someone to take over managing our dinner signs.  This involves taking them to D&G Kustoms for changes and then placing the signs through-out the county.  If you can help with this, please contact the parish office.
PARISH OFFICE HOURS:  The parish office will be closed on Monday, September 6th.
BIG MONEY RAFFLE:  Sacred Heart Church is holding a Big Money Raffle with a grand prize of $10,000.00.  Tickets are $100 each and only 200 will be sold.  Wendy Buckler is the head of the raffle, you may contact her or the rectory for tickets.  You can also purchase tickets on our website thru PayPal.
FAITH FORMATION REGISTRATION: Faith Formation Classes will resume for the 2021-2022 school year on Sunday, September 19th, with a start time of 9:00 am at Holy Angels Sacred Heart School. If you haven’t registered, the forms are available on the tables at the entrance of the Church. Please make your checks payable to Holy Angels. If you have any questions contact Kimmie at HASHfaithformation@gmail.com

HOLY ANGELS CHURCH SEAFOOD DINNER:  On Sunday, September 12th from 11:00 a.m. until sold out, Holy Angels Church in Avenue, MD is having their Fall Seafood Dinner Carryout Only.  The menu includes:  Fried Oysters, Steamed Spiced Shrimp, Fried Chicken, Parsley Potatoes, Green Beans, Cole Slaw, and roll. The cost is $30.00.  There will be a delicious homemade bake table!  Holy Angels Church address is: 21340 Colton Point Road, Avenue, MD 20609.  For more information, please call the rectory at 301-769-3332 or email holy01angels@aol.com   

HONORING OUR HEROES NEAR AND FAR: Southern Maryland ROOTS Youth Group will be hosting a special event on St. Clement’s Island on September 11th from 10 a.m. – 1 p.m. for our local First Responders & Military brothers and sisters.  This event will include Presentations at 10 a.m., Mass at 11 a.m. and the Living Rosary at 1 p.m.  There will also be special guests, musicians and lighthouse tours.  Bring a picnic lunch.  The charter boat starts at 9 a.m. from the Colton’s Point State Pier.  For more information contact Theresa Friess at mcartofgiving@gmail.com
BOXES OF JOY: The Knights of Columbus are planning their Boxes of Joy program again this year headed up by David Dodson. For those of you who do not know the project, this is a program through Cross Catholic Outreach where we send a box of items to underprivileged children mostly in the Caribbean and Latin America. These small boxes go to the poorest of poor children for Christmas. The cost is about $15.00 and we supply the box to you, collect it and ship it around the end of November. School supplies are an item that these children desperately need and since school supplies are on sale now, we decided to get started early. There will be more about this program and a list of suggested items in the upcoming bulletins. Please keep these children in mind when shopping for your own children or grandchildren, put these items aside and look for the distribution of boxes at upcoming masses. Thank you.

REQUEST FOR INTERCESSORY PRAYER: Sick: Msgr. Brady, Mary Ann Hayden, James Carter, Terrie Wheeler, Carol Ann Hall, Mary Ann Bean, Anne Reeder Lawrence, Sean Campbell, Anita Lacey, Charles Beaver, Kitty Swann, Jeff Woodward, Ken Cheseldine, Lily Williams, Calestard Gravett, Joann Beavers, David Hill, Ruth Hayden, Matthew Quade, Mike Bailey, Virgie Banagan, Ann Robrecht, Bert & Carol Dean and Elaine Frederick.
SEPTEMBER VOTIVE INTENTIONS

Blessed Mother Altar – In memory of Craig Anderson, given by Bobby & Dianne Anderson.
